
From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: PUCO ContactThePUCO 
Subject: PUCO CONTACT FORM: 112129

Received: 4/5/2017 9:08:43 PM

Message:
WEB ID: 112129 AT:04-05-2017 at 09:08 PM

Related Case Number:

TYPE: Comment

NAME: Ms. Tessa Clark

CONTACT SENDER ? Yes

MAILING ADDRESS:

Bucyrus , Ohio 44820
USA

PHONE INFORMATION:

Home: 937-710-5555
Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?)
Fax: (no fax number provided?)

E-MAIL: tclark8748@gmail.com

INDUSTRY:Electric

ACCOUNT INFORMATION:

Company: AEP
Name on account: Tessa Clark
Service address: 620 Ridge
(no service phone number provided?)
(no account number provided?)

COMMENT DESCRIPTION:

My household and most on my street are opposed to the proposed increase to our monthly bills before we even turn on a
light. So I make sure my household conserves energy strictly and religiously and it absolutely doesn't matter because
AEP is going to hike
the fees that don't apply to my actual energy usage. Its not right or fair and should not be allowed.
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